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THANK YOU 
We have passed out over 900 Bibles this semester to 
students that made a decision to follow Jesus for the first 

time and also those 
students who did not 
have a Bible. And 
because of generous 
people like your, we 
were able to purchase 
750 more, thank you! 

             

 

FP NATIONAL AWARD 

This year at our National Conference in Nashville, TN the Permian Basin 
First Priority team won the award for the highest percentage of 
students coming to faith in Jesus. 40.9% of all students attending a 
First Priority club begin a 
relationship with Jesus. Giving 
God all the glory for what he 
is doing in the lives of 
students here in the Permian 
Basin. Thank you for helping 
make that happen. 

  
                      “Because I was bullied at my last school, I was afraid that I wouldn’t make friends here 

                                            but then I found First Priority and friends that support me.” 

 
FROM FP EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, SHANE: 

 We are off to an incredible start this school year. Students across the Permian 
Basin are seeing lives changed as they lead their clubs. With the help of their 
Campus Coaches, students are learning how to effectively share the Gospel 
message and tell their personal faith stories. At one middle school, while learning 
what a testimony is, one 8th grade girl realized she didn’t have a story. So, after 
talking with an adult volunteer, here was her prayer, “God, I don’t know what all 
this means but I want all of You and I’m giving you all of me.” This is why we do 
First Priority, so that EVERY student has an opportunity to have a faith story. 
Thank you so much for your continued support. 

 

 

  

 
                             One freshman pulling another freshman in for a hug and he said, "Thanks for introducing me to First Priority." 

                     It was such a sweet reminder that it only takes one to reach one and that one could change their school. 
 

 

THERE IS POWER IN YOUR STORY 
We had a student, one of our core leaders, approach a 

Campus Coach at the end of his 
lunch and tell her that while he has 
been a part of church his whole life, 
he has never had his OWN STORY. 
And just like that, he surrendered 
his life to the Lord, asking his 
Campus Coach to lead him. It was a 
powerful moment! 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

APRIL 12TH, 2019 

Hope Celebration 
BENEFITTING FIRST PRIORITY CAMPUS MINISTRY 

“For such a time as this” 

at ODESSA COUNTRY CLUB 
 

. 

   
Permian Basin First Priority is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization - PO Box 11221, Odessa, TX 79760 

Shane Kenney, Executive Director – 352.302.3833 – shane@fpofamerica.com 
FIRSTPRIORITYPB.ORG 

“Uniting the local church to impact our schools with the Gospel” 

 

FIRSTPRIORITYPB 

836 
STUDENTS 
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35 SCHOOLS 

 

THE HOPE 

OF CHRIST IN 

EVERY STUDENT 

STUDENTS REACHING STUDENTS 


